
Council – 11th September 2006 
 
 
Appointment of Interim Chief Executive 
 
 
 
Summary of report 
 
This report enables the Council to ratify the decision of the Appointments Board relating 
to the appointment of the Interim Chief Executive. 
 
 
Recommendations 
 
That the decision of the Appointments Board from its meeting on 21st August 2006 to 
appoint Dave Martin, presently Executive Director for Social Care and Inclusion to the 
post of Interim Chief Executive with effect from 1st September 2006, be ratified. 
 
 
Report detail 
 
At its meeting on 21st August 2006, the Appointments Board interviewed candidates for 
the post of Interim Chief Executive.  Following the interviews the Board considered that 
Dave Martin best demonstrated the ability to fulfil the requirements of the post and 
resolved as follows: 
 

“Resolved 
 

(1) That the post of Interim Chief Executive be offered to Dave Martin,  
presently Executive Director of Social Care and Inclusion (Walsall 
Council); 
 

(2) That the successful candidate assumes the role, as from 1st September,  
2006, subject to ratification of the Board’s decision at Council on 11th 
September, 2006; 
 

(3) That any backfill arrangements for the successful candidate be considered  
at a future meeting of the Appointments Board.” 

 
 
 
 
Signed:   
 
 
Executive Director 
 
 
Date:  1st September 2006 
 


